
February 7, 1980 

Ms. Karen Derderyan 
165 Princeton Street 
Waltham, Massachusetts 02154 

Dear .. 1s. Derderyan: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
stewardship of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral and 
your donation of $100.00 (one hundred dollars) 
for that purpose. 

vle are thankful for this support that assists 
us in meeting our needs and better serving our 
Armenian Communit • 

Thank you ag in. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 

Enclosure: Receipt number 34881 
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